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Comments: I  urge the Forest Service to allow the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal. Please

help ensure we have clean drinking water for people and other creatures at our mercy. 

 

I ask that the Forest Service perform an Environmental Assessment concluding with a finding of No Significant

Impact. 

 

We have dwindling water sources that are toxin-free. Please keep the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed

as clean and intact as possible. Once we have allowed it to be contaminated, we will never be able to return the

Watershed to it original condition. 

 

Mines leak and fail every day, poisoning our land, air, and water virtually forever. Please keep the Watershed

clean and beautiful and open to hikers and campers. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Larissa Brookes


